
State of Florida 

 
 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
 

DATE: May 7, 2020 
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Please file the attached letter to JAPC, dated May 6, 2020, in the docket file listed above. 
 
Thank you. 
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Kenneth J. Plante, Coordinator      VIA E-MAIL 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
Room 680, Pepper Building 
111 W. Madison Street 
Tallahassee, FL   32399-1400 
 
 Re:  Rule 25-30.457, F.A.C., Limited Alternative Rate Increase; Docket No. 2020044-WS 
 
Dear Mr. Plante: 
 
 By letter dated April 9, 2020, your office commented that the form number for the “Limited 
Alternative Rate Increase Earnings Review” worksheet listed in the text of proposed paragraph 25-
30.457(8)(a) , F.A.C., should be aligned with the number on the form itself.  We have made this 
technical change, and the form numbers are now aligned to read “PSC 1025 3/20.” 
 
 We plan to file the rule for adoption, with the above technical change, with the Department of 
State on May 13, 2020. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      /s/ Kathryn G.W. Cowdery 
      Kathryn G.W. Cowdery 
      Senior Attorney 
 
 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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